
Newsletter – February 2024
 

OUR CHAPTER IS ONLY AS STRONG AS OUR MEMBERSHIP.
PLEASE JOIN US AT THE NEXT MEETING.

Next Meeting:  February 14, 2024 1300 HRS.
Northeast Philadelphia Vet Center

101 E Olney Ave Suite C-7
Phila., PA 19120

Route 26 Bus stops at Front and Olney
 

PLEASE NOTE: Add our address to your contacts:
dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

 

NEWS YOU CAN USE

Common Issues I Recieve In Calls
We are advancing in age and as we do there are important things we should
gather to assist our loved ones at the time we pass on.  As it is said "We know
not the time or place", so organizing the information now will make that difficult
time easier for your loved ones. I get phone calls where the caller says, "My
husband passed away and he was a veteran.  I need help getting benifits for
his funeral."
Here are some items to do.now

Get a copy  of your DD214 (discharge papers) and have them where
they can be found.
If possible pre-arrange funeral details with your church and local funeral
director.
Gather important documents and make copies and store the original
and any copies in a safe place
Execute a last will and testament. ...
Complete a living will or advance directive. ...
Put in place a power of attorney. ...
Consider a living trust. ...
Update your beneficiaries. ...

mailto:dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com


Secure your digital assets. ...

Know Your Dental Benefits

Have you ever wondered if you could receive dental care through VA? Find out
if you’re eligible for VA dental care benefits or reduced cost dental
insurance. Learn more.

Beware of Job Scams Targeting Veterans

Veterans are often targets of job scams because they have access to benefits
and resources. Learn how to spot scammers and avoid being a victim.  Learn
More

Real Estate Tax Exemption

The Real Estate Tax Exemption program is administered by the Pennsylvania
Department of Military and Veterans Affairs (DMVA) and provides real estate
tax exemption to any honorably discharged veteran who is 100 percent
disabled, a resident of the commonwealth and has a financial need.  Read
More
The Newsletter is now only published as an email.  The email version has links
that you can click on to easily get more information – something we cannot do
with the printed version of the newsletter. Sign up for the email version send a
request to: 
 
dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com
 
To insure delivery to your inbox add our email address to your contacts list.

CHARTERED BY A SPECIAL ACT OF CONGRESS

Our mailing address is:
dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

Chapter website:  http://www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/pa/06/default.aspx 
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